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Dining Services: 
19 volunteers so far for dining services positions, 6 wish to serve on CSC. The Chair 
will continue to compile the list of nominations for these positions and will forward 
list to the full SLAAC committee for consideration. 
 
FERPA document final editing: 
General discussion about faculty and parents interaction and what the rationale was 
for distinctions that were made between general inquiries and specific inquiries. 
The intent is to clarify for faculty what they are permitted to say to parents because 
they were allowed to say more than they thought they were.  
 
Committee followed up on google docs edits and edited the FERPA document as a 
group  (student instead of child, "academic" relationship or not, other minor edits). 
Discussion of edits that were made. 
 
The edited FERPA document will go in the faculty handbook and we will have to talk 
to the VPAA about where exactly it should go in the handbook or look back at 
previous SLAAC meeting minutes to find that information. 
 
Academic Integrity Survey: 
The committee examined Carol Steele's PowerPoint presentation on academic 
integrity and data. Questions were raised about the intent of the survey, how it will 
be used, and what expectations will be made of the person who collects the data. 
Identifying students by athletic or Greek organization might be unnecesary. 
Discussion of whether there is any value to identifying students by race as well. 
What about race also as a question, what's the value? Pedar Foss collects data every 
year on this.  
 
Intent of survey:  
 
Is there a problem with students' perception of the policy versus the actual policy?  
(Do they have a clear sense of the policy and its specific criteria?) 
 
What is the actual extent of academic integrity violations?  
(The survey mig9s8?)



(Are most students who commit violations freshmen? Or are 



problem is that the wiring and equipment is out of date and between 10pm and 1am 
there is simply not enough bandwidth to meet current demand. Could talk to other 
student reps and see if they want more information on this. 
 
Concern raised by students that there appears to be less outdoor seating and 
rocking chairs than before on campus. 
 
 
 










